
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

 

MUSIC SELECTIONS DECEMBER 25, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:   

PREPARATION HYMN:   

COMMUNION HYMN:  

RECESSIONAL HYMN*  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

DECEMBER 24, 2016 TO JANUARY 1, 2017 
If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 

12-24     4:00 PM   Christmas Eve Mass – For all 

Parishioners 

     6:00 PM Christmas Eve Mass – For all 

Parishioners 

     9:00 PM Christmas Eve Mass – For all 

Parishioners 

12-25   10:00 AM Christmas Day Mass – For all 

parishioners 

12-26    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

12-27    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

12-28   7:30 AM Matthew B. Dippo – Aunt Debbie 

12-29   7:30 AM Mass 

12-30   7:30 AM Mass 

12-31   4:00 PM The Yager Family- Daughter & 

Grandchildren 

Marjorie Kremzier – Norma & John 

Laniewski 

01-01 

 
  9:00 AM Robert Evans – Larry & Kathy 

DeMarco 

Marjorie Kremzier – Paul Deltry 
 

 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  12/26 Acts 6:8-10, 7:54-59               Mt 10:17-22 

Tues. 12/27 1 Jn 1:1-4                                 Jn 20:1a, 2-8 

Wed.  12/28 1 Jn 1:5-2.2                              Mt 2:13-18 

Thur.  12/29 1 Jn 2:3-11                               Lk 2:22-35 

Fri.     12/30 Sir 3:2-6, 12-14                 Mt 2:13-15, 19-23 

Sat.    12/31 1 Jn 2:18-21                             Jn 1:1-18 

Sun.   01/01 Nm 6:22-27  Gal 4:4-7            Lk 2:16-21 

                    
                      Sponsor of the Week 

 

 
         Congratulations on your 30th Anniversary! 

 
 

 

 

PLEASE SEE WORSHIP AIDS AND LISTEN 

FOR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                             
 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – DEC 31, 2016 AND JAN 1,  2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco L. Lucas 

CUP 1 B. Keegan A. Schnore 

CUP 2 R. Kruk D. Schoch 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 M. Boniewski C. O’Connor 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 C. Gregoire S. Casella 

CUP 3 D. Kruk T. Walsh 

CUP 4 K. Brooks P. Johnson 

SERVER TBD A. Arocho 

SERVER  L. Arocho 

GREETER K. Brooks K. Durant 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS: 12/12-12/18/16 

Offertory  $5,300.05 ENVELOPE USERS 142 

CHILDREN            4.50 ATTENDANCE 375 

CHRISTMAS       295.00   

DEBT REDUCTION       180.00   

IMMAC.CONCEPTION         60.00   

MEMORIALS         85.00   

FUEL       105.00   

DONATIONS       750.00   

STOLE FEES       100.00   

YM FEES         60.00    

TOTAL INCOME $6,939.55 TOTAL EXPENSES $8,874.56 

Just a friendly reminder from the Finance Office:  All 

2016 contributions must be received or postmarked 

by December 31, 2016 (regardless of check date).  

The Parish Office will close at 3:00 pm on December 

29th for the New Year’s holiday ~ please plan 

accordingly.  Your support of St. Joseph’s in 2016 was 

greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently.  

We also pray for men and women in our armed 

forces who are serving our country. 
 

 



THE NATIVITY OF THE LORD DECEMBER 25, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

Reminder- Beginning on 

January 1, 2017 our Sunday 

Liturgy will change to 9:00 

AM here at St. Joseph’s.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Deacon Steve will be holding an altar server 

training on Sunday, January 22, after the 9:00AM 

mass in the church.  This is for new and existing 

servers and will be held monthly going forward.  

Servers must be at least in third grade.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

As winter weather appears to be here 

to stay, please remember that when 

Scotia-Glenville schools are closed, 

there will be no morning mass and the 

Parish Office will be closed.  If schools 

are delayed, there will be no morning mass, but 

the Parish Office will be open.  Regarding FF/YM 

classes, when schools are closed and/or after 

school activities are cancelled, there will be no 

Faith Formation classes.  Youth Ministry 

cancellations will be posted on your local TV 

channel.  This policy is needed to ensure 

everyone’s safety and ample time for our plowing 

contractor to do their work.              
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are planning to have coffee 

and doughnuts after the 9AM 

liturgy on the 1st Sunday of the 

month.  We will begin on Sunday, 

January 8th, 2017. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                      
 

May the Christ Child bring you and your family 

Christmas Joy and Peace and May His Love 

Guide you each Day of the New Year. 

 

Fr. Peter and the entire staff wish you a very 

Merry Christmas and may the coming New Year 

bring you lasting peace and happiness. 

 

 

 

 

Our next order for Hannaford Cards & 

Reloads is scheduled for Tuesday, 

Dec.27th ~ please be sure orders are 

at the Parish Office by 10 am on Dec. 27th (the 

office is closed on Dec. 26th).  There may be a 

delay in reloading the cards until Wednesday as 

the distributor may be backed up due to the 

Christmas holiday.  Order forms are available on 

the bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall & the back 

entrance.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Envelope Users:  The boxed 

envelopes for 2017 have arrived and 

will be back in Holy Family Hall next 

weekend for you to pick up.  

Included in your boxed set of 

envelopes is an envelope designated for “Initial 

Offering”.  Your donation of $3.00 will help offset 

the cost of the envelopes to the parish.  Sign-up 

sheets are available for anyone wishing to begin 

using offertory envelopes (adults and/or 

children).  Information regarding Electronic Giving 

is also available for those who may be interested 

in this method of giving.  Questions?  Please 

contact Deb Griffith at the Parish Office (346-

2316). 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Additional Christmas Memorials 

 

Gary Christopher Smith 

Robert & Margaret Haley 

John & Eleanor Liszewski 

Sheila B. Haley 

Maureen Molumby 

Richard Molumby 

The Swift Family 

Fionan Coleman 

Raymond Elter 

Lucille Elter 

Anne Elter 

Tom Elter 
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